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January 29, 2021 
 
Hello CSP Families, 

 

I hope that you all are well.  Thank you to everyone who completed the AACPS Return to School Survey.  

There is not a set date as to when secondary students will return to school.  Once I have that information, 

I will share it with you.  As we plan for the return of our students, I would like to share the following: 

 

Hybrid 

For the parents who selected Hybrid Learning, you will receive an email confirmation, around  

February 12, from Chesapeake Science Point.  In the email, there is a survey that asks you to list any 

siblings, grade levels, and your transportation choice.  I am aware that you answered similar questions in 

the previous survey; however, we need to verify one last time as we want to ensure that we have accurate 

data as we plan.  Around March 2, we will have a virtual town hall meeting to discuss the reopening plan.  

 

Virtual 

If you chose to have your student remain in virtual learning, there is no need for you to do anything 

differently.  Should there be any changes, we will provide notification about said changes.  

 

DID NOT COMPLETE THE AACPS SURVEY 

If you neglected to complete the AACPS Return to School Survey, your student was defaulted to virtual 

learning.  What does that mean?  It means that your student will remain in virtual learning for the 

remainder of this school year.  This cannot be changed or reversed.  Please do not transport your student 

to CSP or have your student board a bus.   

 

Transportation 

For parents who selected hybrid learning and will transport your student(s) to and from school, in the 

coming weeks, you will be invited to come to CSP to retrieve your assigned parent pick up number.  This 

number is used to announce your arrival to the school.  Parents who selected the school bus for their 

student(s), priority will be given to those parents who have an active contract.  If you cancelled your 

contract, or if you never had a contract, seats will be offered on a first come first serve basis as they 

become available.  Only twenty students are allowed per bus.  Please DO NOT have your student board a 

bus if they do not have a contract.  An email confirmation will be sent to parents whose student has a seat 

on the bus.  The email will also include the bus number, bus stop, and pick up/drop off times.  Please be 

reminded that some areas may not be serviceable, which means bus transportation will not be provided to 

that specific area.  You may choose the nearest route should your location not be serviceable.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dwight L. Jefferson 

Principal 
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